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Wed., May 19 ● 6:30 - 7:30 pm
Beat 1723 CAPS Meeting
Email to: Caps.017district@
chicagopolice.org for a link. 

Wed., May 19 ● 7:00 pm
North Park Village Advisory Council
Email to: cpoole@northrivercommission.
org or call 312-860-2144 for zoom link.

Art Exhibit: Liberty and Justice for All?
On Saturday, May 22nd, Join us for an in-person artists reception for our 
most current exhibit, “Liberty and Justice for All?” Come have a glass of 
wine and view some amazing and timely art! This event is free and open 
to the public. Visit stolacontemporaryart.com/ to get a sneak peek at the 
works and make a purchase! Stola Contemporary Art is located at 3738 
W. Irving Park Rd. The reception runs from 5 to 8 pm. 

Worship Schedule 
at Irving Park Lutheran Church
Outside & Online
Join us for outdoor worship this spring & summer!  The shortened, 
socially distanced service includes live music and is held in our gravel 
lot, renamed “The Grotto” for this season. The Grotto (4111 N Pulaski) is 
accessible by the alley or the gate on Pulaski. Folding chairs are available, 
or you may bring a camp chair. The service is also live streamed. For 
more information, go to iplc.org.

Tuesday Food Pantry 
Every Tuesday, New Life Community Church of Albany Park, in 
partnership with New Life Centers of Chicagoland and the Greater Chicago 
Food Depository offers groceries to families in need. The food pantry 
is open on Tuesdays, from 4 to 6 pm at 3729 W Leland. For questions, 
please contact Pastor Joshua Sharif at joshuas@newlifechicago.org.
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West Walker Mission Statement 

“The pursuit of the West Walker Civic Asso-
ciation is to make our diverse neighborhood 
the best it can be by securing the services, 

safeguards and improvements the West Walker 
community is entitled to have.”  

Celebrating over 100 years of service 
to the West Walker Community

The West Walker Wire is published 
monthly September through June by the 
West Walker Civic Association.

All story ideas, text, and ads are due 
a week before the fi rst of the month. 
Submit ideas and text to: 
west_walker_wire@yahoo.com. 

Please include a phone number in 
case we need to follow up with you. We 
reserve the right to edit all submissions 
for space and content. For information 
on advertising, please contact Shannan 
Bunting at WWWire@solsticepr.com.

2021-2022 OFFICERS 
President Pro Tem Mike Webber  
 773.539.8346
Vice President Pro Tem Davor Engel 

dengel@studiode.com  
Secretary Vacant
Treasurer Sue Gregoire 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBER 
 Dorie Westmeyer 

CAPS COORDINATOR
LizMills@sbcglobal.net

Send crime concerns to Ed Gardner 
at westwalkercrimealerts@gmail.com
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Chris & Mauve Altman

Carol Barry
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Beverly Birch
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Sue Trudeau & Tom Williams

EDITOR
Lee Samsami Stein

WEST WALKER EMAIL BLASTS
Anne Marie O’Kelley

Chicago Police Department statistics indicate that reports of shots fired and 
homicides are down about 50% in the first quarter of 2021 compared to 
2020. Despite this, many people perceive an increase in criminal activity, 
especially gang related criminal activity. Please make sure to keep yourself 
safe and watch out for your Neighbors.

We know our block, our street, and our neighborhood best. Calling 911 
is a valuable tool, and we should not be hesitant to place a call when 
appropriate. If you hear shots being fired, call 911. If you see someone 
with a gun, call 911. If you see someone being assaulted, call 911. If you 
observe someone walking down the block and trying to enter multiple 
vehicles at random, call 911. If you observe graffiti, call 911. If you 
observe any type of criminal activity, call 911. If you choose to, you can 
remain anonymous.

Try to attend CAPS Beat Meetings. Between meetings, there are multiple 
ways to address concerns to our 17th District CAPS office:

Facebook: www.facebook.com/CAPS.017
Twitter: @ChicagoCAPS17
Email: CAPS.017district@chicagopolice.org
Phone: 312-742-4588

Also, reach out to your Alderman’s office to report concerns and ask for 
information. West Walker is split between 3 Wards. Once you know your 
ward office, contact them with your concerns:

Alderman Rosa’s office can be contacted at Ward35@cityofchicago.org 
and 773-887-3772.

Alderman Nugent's office can be contacted at Ward39@cityofchicago.org 
and 773-736-5594.

Alderman Gardiner's office can be contacted at Ward45@cityofchicago.org 
and 773-853-0799.

Our State Representative, Jaime Andrade, is also an advocate for his 
constituents. Representative Andrade’s office can be contacted at info@
staterep40.com and 773-267-2880.

Stay Engaged, Stay Safe, and Stay Well.
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REAL ESTATE NEWS

By Dorie Westmeyer 
Realtor®, MBA, ADPR

Your Neighborhood Realtor!

Thinking About Selling But Worried 
About Where You Will Go?

Homes are selling fast! And for many of my clients, 
they are receiving multiple off ers and selling above 
asking price. Great! But if you haven’t found your 
new home yet, what do you do?

In a sellers’ market, you do have options to give 
yourself more time to fi nd your next home. You could:

- request a close date 60 – 90 days out 
- ask to rent back from the new owner for a while
- store your stuff  in the moving truck or storage space
- stay in an airbnb
- rent before you buy
- stay with friends or family

These are just a few ideas. If you’re thinking about 
selling, now could be the perfect time to get your 
highest sale price. And if you’re also buying, you can 
take advantage of incredibly low mortgage interest 
rates. The perfect situation – high sale price and low 
mortgage rate.

Call me if you’d like to know what your home might 
sell for and a solution that works for you.

Whether you need a list of great local contractors 
or recommendations on what to fi x or replace, let’s 

connect. And if you are thinking of selling in the 
next 24 months, and want to get the highest sale 

price, please call me for a free home consultation.

Call Dorie, Your Neighborhood Realtor 
847-989-4870

North Park Village 
Advisory Council Meeting
The North Park Village Advisory Council will hold its 
bi-monthly meeting on Wednesday, May 19th at 7:00 
pm. The meeting will be held on Zoom with a dial-in 
option and is open to the public. To submit an agenda 
item, comment, or question ahead of time, please email 
Carson at cpoole@northrivercommission.org or call 312-
860-2144. Your comment or question will be read and 
addressed during the meeting

Join the Nature Center PAC for a North Park Village 
clean up event! Let’s take care of our precious parklands 
together. Pick your favorite part of the park and we will 
provide the clean up supplies, water bottles, and masks.

Register here to join us: tinyurl.com/yct5j665 or you can 
register on the day of the event at the supply table. Meet 
at the Nature Center at 10am to pick up your supplies. 
North Park Village Nature Center is located at 5801 North 
Pulaski Road.

Dovetail Studios Summer 
Camps for All Ages
Summer 2021 Camps will be IN-PERSON, following 
Chicago’s Phase IV safety guidelines. For more 
information, visit: dovetail-studios.com/camps-1 and 
see all the programs they have for all ages! Founded 
in September 2015, Dovetail Studios has become a 
community space for the arts on the North Side of 
Chicago. Dovetail Studios provides high quality dance 
training for dancers of all ages in a fun and encouraging 
environment. Dovetail is located at 2853 W. Montrose.

Live Outdoor Music 
at Montrose Saloon
Come out for Eric Chial Monday Hoot Nights in the beer 
garden! Weather permitting, enjoy live music outside on 
Mondays, April through September. Join us for a beer 
and step up and play a tune or two!

Montrose Saloon has live music pretty much every 
night! Beer service and live music is (for the time being) 
outside, which means weather permitting. All shows (for 
the time being) are NO COVER, so please tip well! Hours 
are M-Th 3-11 pm, F/Sat 1 pm to 12 am. Sun 1 - 11 pm. 
Hours are subject to change. Pandemic protocols are 
strictly enforced. For the most up-to-date information, or 
upcoming events, visit the Montrose Saloon Facebook 
Page! We’re located at 2933 W. Montrose.
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Beats 1722 & 1723, Zoom 
Meeting, April 21, 2021
In Attendance: CAPS Officer Jerry Zander, Community 
Organizer John Campos, Lt. Interrante, Sgt. Iza, Erika 
Wozniak, Alderman Nugent’s Chief of Staff (39th), 
Anthony from Ald. Rodriguez’s office (33rd), Gina from 
State Representative Jaime Andrade’s Office (41st District) 

CAPS Officer Jerry Zander reported that the year-to-date 
numbers in the 17th District are good. He reported the 
following crime stats year to date: Homicides are down. 
Shootings are down. Robberies are down 1.5%. However 
burglaries are up 9%. Motor vehicle thefts are down 11%. 

Officer Zander reported an incident on March 25th at 
the gas station in the 4000 block of W. Irving Park. A 
man displayed a hand gun at the gas station store and 
escaped with a lot of cash. The same person may be 
responsible for other armed robberies.

Officer Zander gave the details of a few recent crimes in 
Beat 1723. There was a report of shots fired on 4/3 on 
the 3400 block of W. Cullum. Two shell casings were 

Spring Market is Here and Our Neighborhood is HOT!

Dorie Westmeyer
Realtor®, MBA, ADPR

Your Neighborhood Realtor

Dorie Westmeyer · 847-989-4870 ·                                                · Dorie@DorieWestmeyer.com

SOLD
3741 N DRAKE

SOLD
4019 N RIDGEWAY

SOLD
4232 N HARDING 1N

SOLD
4309 N BERNARD

“We had a fabulous experience selling our home with Dorie. She had successfully represented another 
unit owner in our condo building so it was a win win for us! We loved that she lived in the neighborhood 
for over 20 years and has years of experience helping clients buy and sell homes. She is very proactive, 
patient, thoughtful in her approach, and detailed. We would highly recommend Dorie to anyone 
considering buying or selling a home in the area.”         – Kimberley & Scott Hamilton

If you’re thinking of selling in the next 24 months, and want to get 
the highest sale price, please call me for a free home consultation.

recovered. There was another report of shots fired 4/5 in 
the 4600 block of Central Park. One shell was recovered. 

Officer Zander reported several arrests in 17 involving 
individuals responsible for car jackings and motor vehicle 
thefts.

Gina from State Representative Andrade’s office said that 
their office is holding a document shredding event on 
May 15 from 9 am to 11:30 am in the Floor & Décor 
Parking Lot at 3443 W. Addison. 

Erika Wozniak, Chief of Staff for Alderman Nugent (39) 
reported that the Ward Office is open Monday through 
Friday from 9 am to 5 pm. Please call 773.736.5594 if 
you are planning to visit.  The Alderman is planning 
several vaccine clinics and is encouraging residents 
to participate in Clean & Green on 4/24. Two Police 
Observation Devices (POD cameras) are operational at 
Bryn Mawr & Kedzie and Elston & Milwaukee.

Anthony from Alderman Rodriguez’s office (33rd) invited 
residents to their Clean & Green event at 2850 N. Mozart. 
The 33rd Ward Office is helping seniors who live in any 
ward with vaccine appointments at Swedish Covenant 
Hospital.

Continued on page 8
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Irving Park Community Food 
Pantry 

Major Grants Aid Pantry
The Irving Park Community Food Pantry received a 
$7,500 grant through the Charities Aid Foundation 
America (CAF America) to support our COVID-19 
purchases of equipment, fixtures and other needs to 
achieve our protocols. The grant was suggested by the 
Cargill Fund in Minneapolis, and we appreciate their 
continued support in many ways. 

The Pantry also has received a $3,000 grant from Whole 
Foods to help us continue to buy foods that are more 
difficult to purchase from our regular sources. We are 
grateful for their support in both money and regular 
donations of food.

Many Pantry volunteers were vaccinated in March thanks 
to Mariana Wrzosek and the staff at Amita Resurrection 
Medical Center, who arranged appointments in a 
partnership with New Hope Food Pantry in Norwood 
Park. The program was instigated and coordinated for 
us by Volunteer Manager Betsy Minor, who also works 
at New Hope. We appreciate their efforts to ensure 
our frontline workers have a higher level of safety for 
themselves and our clients.

Thank you to Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa and his 
staff for obtaining a loading zone for the Pantry outside 
our main Cullom Street door. The 50-foot zone prohibits 
parking on Monday and Wednesday mornings between 
7:00 a.m. and noon, making it easier for us to receive 
our key deliveries and help clients load their cars if 
needed. 

The Pantry distributed Easter baskets to 196 clients’ 
children up to 10 years old. Special thanks to Pastor 
Erin Bouman and the Irving Park Lutheran Church 
congregation for assembling and donating 160 Easter 
baskets and to the staff of Wintrust Bank-Mayfair for their 
donation of 50 assembled Easter baskets. 

Thanks also to volunteer Lorrie Ide and her daughters 
for organizing an Easter basket drive in their Villa 
neighborhood, and Megan Stalder and her family, who 
assembled 20 Easter baskets. We also appreciate the work 
of volunteers Vicci Rodgers, Ann Marvin, Barb Youngberg 
and Gloria Flores, who came in to assemble our initial 
group of baskets. 

We appreciate the contributions in money, materials 
and assembled baskets from everyone who participated. 

Extra baskets were donated to New Hope Food Pantry, 
Emmanuel United Methodist Church, Salvation Army, 
Lydia Home and Cornerstone Community Outreach. 
Your support allows us to achieve our mission of being 
“Neighbors Helping Neighbors!”

Clockwise from top left:
Publicity & Special Events Coordinator Craig Shutt 

helps assemble baskets for the Pantry’s Easter 
program, which provided baskets to clients’ children 

up to 10 years old. The program ran throughout 
March. Photo by Vicci Rodgers.

Pantry volunteer Anna Zoklowski Sobor shows off  
some of the Easter baskets that were given out to 
clients with children up to 10 years old. The Pantry 
gave out 196 and delivered additional baskets to a 

variety of children’s groups in the area. 

Photo by Craig Shutt
Matt Marton loads his car with help from Client 

Services Coordinator Elvia Esparza at the Pantry. 
The Pantry provides monthly delivery service to long-

time clients who have become homebound. 
Photo by Craig Shutt
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News and Events from Carlson 
Community Services

Introducing MAP Summer Camp!
The Magic After-
School Place will 
host a Summer 
Camp for students 
in 1st through 5th 
grade from June 28th 
through July 23rd. 
The four-week camp 
will be held from 9 
am to 3 pm in West 
Walker at Irving Park 
Lutheran Church, 
3938 W. Belle Plaine 
Ave. The camp will 
feature small group 
and Olympic games, 
science experiments, 
water days, arts and 
crafts, and character 
development. The 

cost of camp is $160 per week and campers must attend 
all four weeks. Tuition assistance is available. If you 
are worried your child has missed out on important 
socialization opportunities, MAP Summer Camp will 
provide engaging, COVID-compliant opportunities for 
your child to build friendships and create memories 
to last a lifetime! To learn more and to register, visit 

www.carlsoncommunityservices.org/events/. Email 
Camp Director Rachel Lockhart with any questions at 
mapdirector@carlsoncommunityservices.org.

Calling All Vegetable Gardeners!
If you’ve ever found 
yourself with an 
overabundance of 
homegrown veggies, 
Three Brothers Garden 
has the solution! 
We’re inviting 
home gardeners 
to participate in a 
program called Plant 
a Row for the Hungry. 
Simply dedicate a 
row in your garden 
to growing crops 
for donation to the 
Irving Park Food 
Pantry. Drop off your 
donation on Tuesdays 
before 6 pm at Three 
Brothers Garden, 4107 
N. Pulaski, next to the 
Irving Park Lutheran 
Church parking lot. 
Your donation will 
be brought to the Food Pantry Wednesday morning 
for immediate distribution to Food Pantry clients. The 
program kicks off in late June.

The garden is led by a volunteer committee consisting 
of co-chairs Ruth Olech and Rebecca Haneberg, Sara 
Anderson, Jose Garcia, Pat Morin, Melanie Reschke 
and Judy Sviatko. If you’d like to be notified of 
garden work days and events, send us a note at 
carlsoncommunityservices.org/contact/ and you’ll be 
added to our mailing list. All vegetables grown in Three 
Brothers Garden are donated to the Irving Park Food 
Pantry.

Carlson Community Services connects the Irving Park 
community with programs that enrich lives through 
education, culture and service. For more information, visit 
carlsoncommunityservices.org or contact Liz Mills at 773-
398-6766 or lizmills@carlsoncommunityservices.org. 

Registration for MAP Summer 
Camp is open now. Visit 

carlsoncommunityservices.org/events/ 
for information about this fun and 

engaging four-week camp.

Three Brothers Garden volunteer 
Greg Morin braves an April snow to 
plan for a handicapped accessible 
garden bed to be built May 1st. If 

you'd like to volunteer at Carlson's 
community garden, contact lizmills@

carlsoncommunityservices.org. All 
vegetables grown in the garden are 

donated to the Irving Park Food 
Pantry.
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St. Edward 
School
Join us for our next virtual 
Welcome Wednesday 
tour on Wednesday, May 
5 from 8:30 - 9:30 am.  
This information session, 

Q&A and conversation with the principal and current 
school parents will offer you the opportunity to learn 
all about our 2017 National Blue Ribbon Exemplary 
High Performing School. You can also contact office@
stedwardschool.com to schedule an in-person tour or 
individual Zoom tour with our principal. Discover all that 
St. Edward School offers!

St. Edward School celebrates 111 years of providing a 
Catholic education to children in grades PK3 – 8th grade.  
For more information, please visit our website at www.
stedwardschool.com or call the office at 773-736-9133 
to learn more about our outstanding academic programs 
and extended care.  

FretKnot Fridays Online 
Hosted by Independence Tap
An online open mic to happen on Friday, May 14 at 7:30 
to 10 pm. This is a free, public event for anyone on or 
off Facebook! The duration is 2 hr 30 min.

Summer is coming! Practice for your outdoor gigs by 
playing some tunes at Fretknot Friday! Join us for Fretknot 
Friday online (until we can get back to Independence 
Tap, where in-person FretKnot Fridays takes place). 
Hosted and Emceed by the amazing and talented Stann 
Champion!

This event is genre-agnostic, so all varieties of 
performance are encouraged!

Join us here!

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89841284025

This event is free, but tips for the host are appreciated! 
Send tips here: https://www.paypal.me/IndyTap. All tips 
go directly to the host.

Young Artists Workshops 
Outdoor Summer Camps
Summer Camp Information:
For ages 5 to 11 (entering kindergarten to sixth grade).
All camps will take place at St. John’s Episcopal Church. 
Activities will take place outside, as weather allows. A 
pre-packed snack will be provided. All students MUST 
wear masks and take Covid precautions (outlined in 
the sign-up document). A maximum of 10 students per 
session. Payment is required at the time of registration.

Amazing Architecture
June 28-July 2, 1-4 pm, $175
Skyscrapers, treehouses, and castles, oh my! Students 
will be introduced to basic architecture concepts through 
making 2D and 3D creations.

Action Art
July 19-23, 1-4 pm, $175
Discover ways of making art through movement. We will 
splatter, drizzle, bubble and build battery operated bots 
to make art in unusual ways!

Earth Art
August 16-20, 1-4 pm, $175
Recycle, reuse and love your mother. We will use natural 
and recycled materials to make earth-friendly art while 
discussing ways to take care of our planet.

Sarah Young is a certified K-12 art educator with degrees 
in both fine arts and art education. She has taught 
elementary art in Chicago for the past 19 years in both 
public and private schools. 

Camps take place at St. John’s Episcopal Church at 3857 
N. Kostner. Registration is required: Email youngzinger@
gmail.com.
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April is Child Abuse Prevention Month and the 17th 
District is holding a baby wipes collection for Maryville 
Crisis Nursery. Maryville offers care to children birth to 6 
years old for up to 72 hours for parents who are in crisis.

A resident asked about a troubled building owned by 
Gary Carlson. Officer Zander reported that the 33rd Ward, 
17th District and the City attorneys are working together 
and that Carlson has to meet certain requirements 
such as adding security cameras and changing locks. A 
Buildings Dept. inspection has been scheduled. 

Tactical officers are still offering burglary assessments 
for business and residences. Call the CAPS office at 
312.742.4588 or email CAPS.017district@chicagopolice.
org and someone will make an appointment for you.

Call 911 to report suspicious activity or individuals in 
your neighborhood and provide detailed descriptions 
of the individuals and vehicles involved in any incident. 
Even if a neighbor has already reported the incident or 
activity, other neighbors should make separate calls. 
The police rely on the number of calls for service in 
determining the allocation of officers to a district.  The 
next meeting will be on Wednesday, May 19th at 6:30 
p.m. via Zoom. Email CAPS.017district@chicagopolice.org 
for an invitation. Remember to always lock your vehicle, 
never leave it running unattended and be on the lookout 
for scams involving Covid-19 cures and scams related to 
income tax refunds. Remember, the IRS will never call 
you on the phone. 

Here’s how to reach or follow the 17th District CAPS 
office.
Facebook: www.facebook.com/CAPS.017
Twitter: @ChicagoCAPS17
Email: CAPS.017district@chicagopolice.org
Phone: 312-742-4588
Event Calendar: http://home.chicagopolice.org

Continued from page 4
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Police OfÀ cers are on a continuous lookout 

for crimes and suspicious activity that may occur in your 

area. The problem of burglary is a growing concern in 

the 17th District and we need YOUR HELP in combating 

this crime of opportunity. Basic security precautions can 

signiÀ cantly reduce your residence or business from being 

burglarized. By being security-conscious and using simple 

steps to secure your property, the number of burglaries can 

be reduced.

The 17th District Tactical OfÀ cers will be conducting Burglary 

Assessments to identify areas on your property where you 

may be vulnerable to a burglary. This is an exterior physical 

assessment and ofÀ cers will not enter the residence or 

business. By neighbors and police assessing weak and 

strong points on your property, it will create a much greater 

sense of security, prevention and awarenes.

Please contact the 17th District CAPS OfÀ ce at 312-742-

4588 or caps.017district@chicagopolice.org or call the 17th 

District Tact OfÀ ce at 312-742-4822 if you are interested in 

having your property assessed (limited availability).

17th District CAPS
Prevent a Burglary Before it Happens
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Check one: FAMILY $15  BUSINESS $20  SENIOR $5 
NAME: _____________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________________

PHONE: ____________________________________________________________________________

Please note your e-mail address if you would like to receive e-mail updates:

E-MAIL: ____________________________________________________________________________

Please make your check payable to: WEST WALKER CIVIC ASSOCIATION
Mail or drop off your application and dues to: Sue Gregoire, 4106 N Springfield, Chicago, IL 60618

WEST WALKER CIVIC ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Yearly Membership Dues: Effective May 1, 2021 through April 30, 2022

Mail in your 2020/2021 dues along with the application below.

It’s Membership Renewal Time!
WWCA MEMBERSHIP runs May 1 through April 30 
annually. Your dues help fund a variety of items:

Ten issues per year of the , 
delivered to residences and businesses 

in West Walker, free of charge 

The annual community garage sale 

Area non-profit groups like the Irving Park 
Community Food Pantry, Independence Park, 

and Independence Library. 

Free e-mail updates on neighborhood events 
and area crime, and a LOT MORE!





PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS!

Let them know you saw them in the 

West Walker Wire.

You can also pay your WWCA dues 
with either PayPal or a credit card 

at the West Walker website 
(www.westwalker.org)!

THANK YOU! Here are neighbors who have joined or 
renewed as of May: 

Blits Family 
Charlene Greif
Lilian Ngobi

Tapestry Fellowship

Do You Have a Submission 
for the Wire?
The West Walker Wire welcomes ads and articles from all 
of you! The deadline is always seven days prior to the 
first of the month. The next deadline is May 24th. Please 
keep contributions down to about 1/2 page of news (or 
approximately 400 words). Submit to: Lee Samsami Stein, 
Wire Editor, west_walker_wire@yahoo.com. If you're 
interested in placing an ad, contact Shannan Bunting at 
WWWire@solsticepr.com.

Please note: If you're sending articles or information 
about an event, please make sure it's in a Word or 
Google document or the text is directly in the body 
of the email. Unless your contribution is a Wire paid 
advertisement, it should not be in pdf format.

You can also post your events on our online community 
calendar at: westwalker.org/calendar.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Lee at 
west_walker_wire@yahoo.com. 
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